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12th September, 1944,

Dear S8ir,
Lighter "VIC 83"

With reference to Glasgow Keport No,68114 on
Cochran Boiler No.XT 11155, I think 1t well to inform
you that a report hss now come to hand from t he Hull
Surveyors to the effect thet this boiler has been
satisfactorily installed in the above named vessel,
which has been built under survey but is not intended
for classification with thls Soclety.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully, )’
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The Secretary,
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